Pine Hill Baptist Church Scholarship
 
Administered by
The First Baptist Church of East Aurora
591 Porterville Road, East Aurora, New York 14052
(716) 652-2145
 
 
BACKGROUND: This scholarship was established in 1998 through a donation from the Pine Hill Baptist Church, Cheektowaga, New York. It was the wish of the congregation of that church that a portion of the proceeds from the sale of their church property be used to continue the ministry of the Pine Hill Baptist Church by providing financial gifts to area students.
 
OBJECTIVE: The purpose of this gift is to provide funds to a college student to help meet expenses associated with higher education.
 
Students will be selected based upon their commitment to church and the community rather than academic accomplishments. Young people who demonstrate a strong faith and sense of community should be recognized.
 
A single award will be made each school year. The minimum amount of this gift has been set at $1000.00. Payment to the recipient will be made with two draws each academic year prior to the start of the fall semester and winter/spring semester.
 
QUALIFICATIONS: Recipient must be a resident of New York State and a church member (membership to The First Baptist Church of East Aurora is not required) who has demonstrated his or her active involvement with their church and community. Applicants must be planning to attend a 2-year or 4-year accredited college as a full-time student and maintain a passing average.
 
INSTRUCTIONS TO THE APPLICANT: Applicants must complete an application form. Applications are available after February 1st. Applications and all requested information must be returned by May 12, 2023.  Applications received after this deadline will be disqualified from consideration.
 
Applicants may be asked to meet with the nominating committee. Recipients of this gift will be asked to attend a presentation during the worship service at The First Baptist Church of East Aurora.
 
Any questions concerning the application process should be directed to the Scholastic Committee at The First Baptist Church of East Aurora.
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